
 
18th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 11th November 2022, all of Year 12 will be attending a Safe Drive Stay Alive production at Wycombe 
Swan Theatre, High Wycombe as part of their enrichment programme. 
 
Safe Drive Stay Alive is a theatre production designed to reduce the number of road traffic collisions.  Every year 
in the Thames Valley dozens of teenagers and young people are killed and seriously injured on our roads.  The 
production involves Fire and Rescue, the NHS, Ambulance Services, local authorities and Hampshire and Thames 
Valley Police Joint Operations Unit, who have come together to produce this event. Students will also hear from 
individuals whose lives have been affected as a result of a road traffic accident. 
 
It is vital that your child attends Safe Drive Safety Alive, whether or not they are driving, are planning to start 
learning to drive, or are a passenger in their friends’ vehicles.  The production addresses a number of causes of 
accidents and aims to change the way young people think about their safety, both as a passenger and a driver. 
 
Students will need to be in school by 8.35am for registration. The trip will take place once in the morning and 
once in the afternoon, for different groups of students. The first group attending the morning performance will 
leave school at 9.45am, returning by 12.15pm. The second group will leave at 12.20pm and return by 3pm. If we 
are delayed for any reason due to traffic, I will ask your son/daughter to contact you. This is especially important 
if a student ordinarily relies on school transport home, as alternatives arrangements may be necessary.  
 
All students should dress smartly, as they would for any normal school day.   
 
There is a minimal cost of £3 to the students for attending the trip. All payments should please be made via 
WisePay, please also fill in the medical/consent form by Monday 31st October. 
 
Whilst you are accessing this site, we would appreciate it if you could also check whether you have made your 
Sixth Form contribution of £30, which will be used for the continued maintenance of facilities for the 6th Form 
Centre. This was mentioned to you during enrolment in August. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns about the trip. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss A Jones 
Deputy Head of Sixth Form 
 
 


